
I-35
2 Stella

East Bluff
1 Sol w/ Back
1 Sol w/ Bike Cuts

Woodland
1 Sol w/ Bike Cuts

Middle Bluff
 1 Sol w/ Back

Available Boardwalk Bench Locations
The Trail Foundation is currently sourcing the reclaimed wood to be used on future Boardwalk Benches. 
Construction is anticipated to begin in late 2021. The only benches that have already been constructed 
and are available for adoption are the plank benches at I-35 and East Bluff.

Bench Designs
The Stella
Inspired by Frank Stella
Reclaimed slat boards
Galvanized steel legs

The Sol w/ Back
Inspired by Sol Lewitt
Reclaimed logs 
Lumbar support back

The Sol w/ Bike Cuts
Inspired by Sol Lewitt
Reclaimed logs 
Attached steel bike rack

Adoption Rates
$25,000 in Perpetuity
$12,500 for 10 Years


